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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
We are very excited to announce our next disco, and this terms theme is Halloween! 
 
Our disco will take place on Thursday 19th October. We are really excited for this one and 
are hoping to see some amazing costumes on the night.  
 
Due to our new finish times we have adjusted the slots slightly as follows: 
 
Years R & 1 – 3.45pm – 4.45pm 
Years 2, 3 and 4 – 5pm – 6pm 
Years 5 and 6 – 6.15pm - 7.15pm 
 
Tickets are available to purchase via Arbor for £3. If you need any support with this please let 
us know.  
 
As well as some awesome music and dancing we will also have some fun purchases 
available for the children for some small change, much like we do at our fetes: 
 
- Sweet and snacks 
- Face paints, glitter and tattoos   
- Glow sticks, glasses and headbands 
 
All of the proceeds will go towards adding more to our OPAL playtimes to help it continue to 
grow and for us to provide even more to the children at their playtimes.  
 
If you did have any further questions please contact 
Hayley.mannering@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
The OPAL Team 
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